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Lavaca Bay Foundation is pleased to announce that it has been awarded a $2,500 
grant from the Environmental Fund of Texas, whose priority is preserving and 
protecting water sources and providing environmental education and 
engagement. The project, "Human Activities and the Impact on Lavaca Bay" will 
be conducted in partnership with the Texas Sea Grant Agent and Our Lady of the 
Gulf Catholic School. Students in science classes will monitor water quality and 
species to assess human impact at Bayfront Park, and educational materials will 
be developed and disseminated to the community. Our objectives include 
greater public awareness of the conditions that impact the bay ecosystem and 
greater involvement by both students and adults in supporting protection of the 
Lavaca Bay ecosystem. 
 
The next meeting of the Lavaca Bay Foundation will be October 25, 6:00pm at 
Nautical Landings Community Room in Port Lavaca. 
 
Lavaca Bay Foundation is a 501(c)3 tax exempt organization dedicated to the 
preservation of the Lavaca Bay system for all users.  
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